MEURER, SERAFINI AND MEURER, INC. CONSULTING ENGINEERS e SURVEYORS » PLANNERS

2601 WYOMING BLVD., NE., SUITE F » ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87110 » (505) 202-1836

September 25, 1978

Mr, Bruno Coneglianc

City of Albuquerque

City Engineering bept.

P. 0. Box 1293

.Albugquerque, New Mexico 87103

Re: Request for Drainage Study Waiver
Dear Bruno:

Pursuant to our conversation of Sept. 25, 1978, we ara raquesting
a waiver of a Drainage Study for a proposed warehouse +o be
located on Lots 7, 8, 9 and 10 of Block 8, in the Northern Addi-
tion of the City of Albuguerque.

As vou will note from the accompanying plan and calculations,
the amount of impervious area would not be substantially changed
with the proposed development; therefora, we feel that a waiver
of the required Drainage Study would be in order.

If you find this request acceptable, please acknowledge below
and return one copy for our files.

Very truly yours,
MEURER, SE INI AND MEURER, INC.

Mike Whitney

Approved ar&accepted this !/‘ZC day of Sejfea b |, 1978,
o
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